
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

11th May 2021              Week 4 Term 2 

Acting Principal’s Report           Calendar 
 

Great things are happening! 
 

Our school is an amazing place of learning and we are 
fortunate that we have such wonderful students and 
teachers. In this newsletter you will see some information 
from Daisy about their class zoo – I had the privilege of 
being invited to attend and their knowledge about the 
animals was very impressive. Well done Daisy! 
 
Yesterday we held our Cross-Country and it was lovely to 
have parents and carers back at school and being a part 
of the action. Our students were enthusiastic and did well 
on a very challenging course that was set by Mrs Makai. 
Students who have been successful in making it to Zone 
will be told this week – fingers crossed they do well at the 
next level.    
 
Our P&C meeting was held yesterday and we discussed 
fundraisers for our school and support that can be given. 
We are very lucky to have a P&C who help our school 
and this year they will be able to put some funds towards 
the cost of our Stage 3 camp. We greatly appreciate this. 
P&C also have a new fundraiser for this term – Cookie 
Dough! I have attached the information sheet that was 
sent out to this newsletter. Currently we have 38 tubs 
ordered and would love to have more. The last day for orders is Friday 28th May (Wk 6).  
 
Our school will also be having some special visitors on Friday 21st May, with the Relieving Executive 
Director Belinda Wall and Mr Clayton Reedie, our Director Educational Leadership coming. They will be 
visiting classrooms, speaking with students and teachers and discussing our Strategic Improvement 
Plan. It will be lovely to show the great things happening at our school.  
 
NAPLAN Online 
This week our students in Year 3 & Year 5 will be sitting NAPLAN online. This will be happening next 
week as well if we need to complete any catch-up assessments. Miss Crimlis is organising NAPLAN for 
our school this year so please contact her if you have any questions. We wish our students the best of 
luck during this time.  
 
On a final note...  

“A warm smile is the universal language of kindness.” – William Arthur Ward 
 

Thank you for your support of our school.  
Mellissa Page  
Acting Principal 
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Tues 11th May  

• NAPLAN Yr 3 & Yr 5 commences 
 

Wed 12th May 

• NAPLAN  
 

Thurs 13th May 

• NAPLAN 
 

Friday 14th May 

• NAPLAN 
 

Tues 18th May 

• Magic Words Performance 
 

Fri 21st May 

• Zone Cross-Country 
 

Tues 25th May 

• Photo Day – whole school 
 

Wed 26th May 

• Sorry Day  

• Community Morning Tea  
 

Thurs 27th May 

• Photo Day 2 – Preschool Thurs/Fri 
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Student of the Week   Class of the Week 

 
Wk 3 – Liva P     Wk 3 – Wattle 

Wk 4 – Breeze N    Wk 4 – Daisy 

 
 
 

Star Spellers 
The following students have achieved 100% in their spelling test in Week 2. 
 

• Acacia - Alex, Junior, Harmonie  

• Orchid – Matias, Emily, Leilani, Elijah, Ajwa and Lincoln  

• Bottlebrush (Spelling) – Liva, Shareen, Dannielle, Kaytan, Ishaan, Malaika, 
Isabel, Amelia, Zahira, Alyssa and Leo  

• Bottlebrush (Phonics) – Loden, Jayson and Pala  

• Eucalyptus - Monson, Aariana, Breeanna, Paytan, Maryam, Maliha, Kaidan, 
Meralyn, MK and Jackie  

 
And more achieved 100% in Week 3.  
 

• Orchid – Matias, Heberjames, Leilani and Emily   

• Eucalyptus – Maryam, Maliha, Jackie and Harmony  

• Wattle – Deon  
 
 

Congratulations to all students who have been working hard to achieve this result! 
 
 
 
We are a ‘Nut Aware’ School 
 

We currently have students enrolled at our school who are allergic to peanuts and nut products (peanut 
butter, nutella, hazelnuts etc). Please help us to keep all our students safe by ensuring your child does 
not bring food containing any nuts to school. Your support with this helps to minimise the risk of a 
student having a potentially life-threatening reaction. Please speak with your child’s classroom teacher 
if you have any questions. 

 
 
Community Morning Tea 
 

We are beginning our Community Morning Tea’s again, with our next one on Wednesday 26th May. Our 
student leaders and SRC will be presenting their ideas for the year and we would love to have many 
community members come along.  
 
Our Community Liaison Officer Ha Nguyen has also organised for a visit from the Benevolent Society to 
talk about workshops and activities that available for parents and carers.  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

https://www.google.com.au/url?sa=i&url=https%3A%2F%2Fwww.trophystore.co.uk%2Fspelling-star-pin-badge-25mm&psig=AOvVaw1P9FpDs8Z3NPjA_6L1iZuM&ust=1614045169966000&source=images&cd=vfe&ved=0CAIQjRxqFwoTCIDdk4Wx_O4CFQAAAAAdAAAAABAI


 
Stage 3 Attendance 100% Club 
 
As part of the Attendance Matters Initiative Stage 3 will be 
participating in an attendance reward each week. The 
students in Acacia and Eucalyptus who are rewarded have 
demonstrated 100% attendance AND have arrived at school 
on time all week!  
 
We will be providing this reward throughout this term to 
give all students a chance to achieve 100% attendance.  
 
The last fortnight students have enjoyed free time in the 
school's Activities Room. Keep up the excellent attendance!  
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
  



 

 



 



 
 



 

 



 

 



 
 

 
  



 

 



 
 

 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Library News 
 
Student/Class Update 

This year our students have borrowed 1466 books from the Library. Our highest borrowing 

classes are: 

• Wattle at 89%, and 

• Orchid at 71% 

Well done to those class!! 
 

Home Reading 
There are many strategies parents can use to help their child with home reading. Here are 
some simple tips to get you going and t make home reading time enjoyable.  

1. Establish a home reading routine.  

2. Read aloud with your children every day.  

3. The reader holds the book! There is a lot of power and control in the world of reading.  

4. During home reading time, turn off electronic devices.  

5. Encourage your child to read independently. 

6. Find a reading time that works for your family. 

7. Encourage your child to read everything! 

 
More strategies and tips can be found at the PETAA Education website: 
https://www.petaa.edu.au/w/Teaching_Resources/Parents_guide.aspx/#tips 
 
 
Scholastics 
Thank you to all families who continue to support our school by ordering 
books through scholastics. Because of your support, we have received 
over $50 in free books for our Library.  
Currently our most popular books for borrowing are the Amulet Series 
(Stage 2 & 3) and the Macca the Alpaca (ES1 & Stage 1) books.   
  

   
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Happy Reading - Mrs Saleh 
 
 

https://www.petaa.edu.au/w/Teaching_Resources/Parents_guide.aspx/#tips


  



 



 
 

 
 



 
 
 

 
 



 



 
 



 
 
 
 
 


